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March 8, 2022 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Pleased accept this letter as a recommendation for Keiser University and 
their impact on the local community and its people. 
 
I have been associated with Keiser for some time now and have enjoyed 
the professional relationship I have had with the school as an: adjunct 
professor; guest lecturer; and trainer in the Advanced Leadership Program.  
 
For more than a decade, Keiser has collaborated on numerous training and 
educational programs for the betterment of our local businesses, 
community, and future leaders.  I have seen this first hand working with on 
the Fort Myers campus  
 
The administration and professors at Keiser University have assisted by 
providing great trainers for the Leadership Cape Coral’s Advanced 
Leadership Program.  This is a great opportunity for our community leaders 
to gain an enhanced understanding of leadership technics and theories 
through a hands-on interactive curriculum.  
 
I would like to thank the faculty and staff at Keiser University for all they do 
for the communities they serve and look forward to a continued partnership 
with the University. 
  
Sincerely,  
 

Joe Mazurkiewicz, Jr. 

 
Joe Mazurkiewicz, Jr. Ph.D. 
President, BJM Consulting, Inc. 


